
OES Principal’s Report – October 27, 2010  

 

 

PPCD--6 

Pre-K--40 

Kinder--71 

First--57 

Second--67 

Third--63 

Fourth--54 

Fifth—44 

 

Total Enrollment:  402 

    

Our official Grand Opening Ceremony was a successful event. OES is appreciative of the 

community support given to them for that event. We are especially grateful to the Middle School 

and High School campuses for contributing their time to attend.  Additionally, our PTO 

generously provided lunch for our guests at the conclusion of the program.  

 

Report Cards went out on Wednesday, October 6
th

. 

 

Our annual participation in Jump-Rope for Heart has begun.  Coach Porter does a great job 

incorporating jump rope activities into the PE curriculum to help support this worth-while cause. 

 

Parent Preview Nights for the upcoming 2
nd

 six weeks have concluded.  This event allowed 

parents to gain information about their child’s core subjects and the learning objectives that their 

children will be expected to master for this six weeks. Mrs. Esparza is also posting this 

information to our website.  The 3
rd

 six weeks Parent Preview Nights will occur again on 

November 1
st
 and 2

nd
.   

 

OES is making plans to provide a special dinner for our district’s Custodial and Maintenance 

staff. We are doing this to show our appreciation for their assistance in moving us to our new 

building. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


